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Wednesday 20 February 2019 

 
 

PTFA BBQ  
 
Dear Parents 

 

We are excited to announce that our annual PTFA BBQ will take place at NAISAK on Thursday 28 
February 2019.   To allow us to set up and prepare the BBQ, School will finish at 12:00.  Please ensure 
that you arrange for your children to be collected from school at this time.  School buses will leave 

School at 12:00. 

 

This optional event will start at 14:00 and will finish at 16:00. A fixed entry fee of QAR20 will be charged 

per person upon entry and this small fee will entitle you to a burger or sausage from the BBQ, a drink as 
well as side dishes provided by the PTFA.  
 
There will be numerous activities available for all the family to get involved in including; face painting, 

a magic show, henna art, bouncy castle, balloon twisting, book fair and much more.  There will be an 

additional fee for some of the activities to be paid at the individual stalls.   
 

Children in the Foundation Stage and Primary School must be accompanied and supervised by an adult 
or sibling from the Secondary School.  
 

Payments will be collected upon entry on the day. 
 
We are looking forward to seeing you all there.  

 

NAISAK PTFA 
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